Jazeera Airways

Dear Passengers,

Following Kuwait Council ruling to close down Kuwait Airport from midnight Friday 13th March, all Jazeera
flights will be suspended until further notice.

Your fight has been cancelled.

We understand the uncertainty for passengers created by the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation. Therefore, we
are offering passengers additional flexibility when amending their bookings. For ticketing on/after 07 March
2020 and on/before 31 May 2020 for travel on/after 07 March 2020 and on/before 31 May 2020, we have
waived cancellation and rebooking fees across the network.

For any further assistance, please contact

We would like to thank you for your support. We wish you good health and look forward to welcoming you
onboard soon.
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Kind Regards,

Help Desk,

Jazeera Airways



